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From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 5:12 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 2/6/2012 

Re: Leo Setty 
3375 State Route 247 

Hillsboro, OH 45133 — '^ 

Docketing CaseNo.:ll-346-EL-550 

Notes: 

I am writing in reference to case 11-346-EL-550. Our electric bill for our bam and house which are billed 
separately has increased dramatically. The bill for our bam increased 400% last month. Our home electric bill 
which normally runs 50-80 dollars a month in the winter has doubled. I do not think the customers of AEP 
should be subjected to this increase in this time of need. Our economy in this area is terrible. Their are many 
people still out of work since DHL/Airborne closed 2 years ago. We have 4 family members still unemployed 
since 
this closure and their unemployment is now gone. How does a company like AEP think people will survive or 
does it matter to them? 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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